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Greetings,             November 2011 

We had a safe but long trip back to the USA which included a delay in Chicago. Once back in 
Tulsa, it took a few days to get over the jet lag, although we haven’t stopped running since we 
arrived.  Our days have been spent with various personal appointments and meetings with 
supporting churches, friends and individuals. We’re overwhelmed at the response we’re 
receiving. We have quite a few individuals who are interested in short term and possibly long 
term visits to The Fold. Two of them will arrive shortly after we return to South Africa. 

The last week we were in South Africa, the extension of the fence around the playground was 
finished, so that the back door of the second house now opens into the playground. We had a 
special work crew finishing up the final touches.  We also took pictures of the children outside 
the little hut where we will be selling a large selection of Harry’s produce. Harry has really done 
an outstanding job with the garden. 

 

A few days before we left South Africa we received a new child at the 
Fold. His name is Abram. We won’t go into great details, but Abram 
needs a lot of care and love, and will hopefully have a great future. He 
is a very sweet boy and his English is very good. Abram is 15 years old.  

We've had many groups offer fundraising events to go towards the 
purchase of a van for The Fold.  Our friends in Wisconsin held a craft 

fair, raising $400, and there was a dinner at Cedar Ridge last month raising $1,400. Our St. 
Louis supporters organized a trivia night, which resulted in approximately $5000 towards the 
van.  At this point in time, we have raised about $12,000, with approximately $28,000 still 
needed.  There are a few more smaller fundraisers scheduled for our remaining time in the 
states, which will also be used for the van.  The money raised will be held in our South African 
bank account and draw interest at 4% until all the funds required have been raised. 

 Also for the van, we've started our 'Angel for Our Angels' program where we 
are offering an Angel wall hanging to any organization that believes that can 
generate at least $300 in raffle ticket sales.  If you are interested in obtaining 
an Angel wall hanging, contact Debbie at agent@princeministry.org 

 

 

mailto:agent@princeministry.org


The National Missionary convention was a great time for us. This year it was in Atlanta Georgia. 
It was so nice connecting with other missionaries we haven’t seen in 
a long time. As well as, getting to meet new people and hearing 
what they're doing. We visited all of the Christian College 
booths and inquired about their intern programs. We will be 
requesting them to add us to their list of possible places to do an 
internship. One college had a young lady who had already 
graduated and was looking to work with children. We have 
exchanged details and will hopefully hear from her soon. 

For our Tulsa supporters, we are having a fund raiser at El Chico’s Mexican restaurant at 101st 
and Elm in Broken Arrow. It will be on 28 November from 5-10pm. Let the hostess know you are 
there to support Prince Ministry. 

We will be at both services at Cedar Ridge Christian church on 11 December, and they’ll be 
holding a lunch for us at 12pm. We’ill be showing more pictures of the work in South Africa and 
will be available to answer questions. You do not have to be a member of Cedar Ridge to attend 
the lunch, just let us know you’re coming, so the church will have a headcount. You can call the 
church office at 918-254-0621. 

Goodsearch has come up with a new and easy way to earn donations.  It is called GoodDining. 
You can find it on their website.   www.goodsearch.com   Just put “Prince Ministry in South 
Africa” as the nonprofit that you want to support. 

 
Prayer requests: Funding for operational expenses of our second children’s house, after school 
tutoring, and purchase of a van. Short term and long term volunteers. Safe travel during our 
furlough and God’s hand of protection to rest over the Fold. Strength and guidance for Harry 
and Peggy while we are away. 
 
Praises: Our second children’s house soon to be a reality.  The interest we are having in 
regards to the children’s home.  

God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 
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